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It has come to our attention that Savings Bank of 
Mendocino County is being targeted on Social Media by 
ads sponsored by Gibbs Law Group, LLP. These 
advertisements falsely claim that Savings Bank is included 
in an Overdraft Fee lawsuit investigation. Please be aware 
that these ads are spam and are possibly being used as a 
phishing scheme. 
 
If you see these posts: 
• Do NOT click on any links 
• Do NOT fill out forms 
• Do NOT provide any personal or banking information 
 
Savings Bank of Mendocino County adheres to all applicable disclosures and 
requirements when it comes to overdraft services and is subject to close and strict 
regulatory scrutiny of these practices.  
 
If you have any questions about Overdraft Protection or your SBMC accounts, 
please contact us directly at 707-462-6613.  
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